
 Class 4 Newsletter 

Summer Term – 28/06/2019 
 
 

This Week 
This week we have completed our Summer Assessments. In English, we have started a new unit of 

learning on Explanation texts, thinking about how we can explain how particular inventions work. Our 
focus in Maths has been thinking through percentages, and how we can calculate a percentage of an 

amount.  In Science, we investigated how the placement of a fulcrum affects the ease of force 
needed for a lever. In RE, we began a unit exploring how Christian art can express what a believer 

feels. In Geography, we explored how the UK is split up. In Computing, we began a unit on using 
PowerPoint, using the various presentation features at our disposal.  

Next Week… 
English: Explanation texts 

Maths: Coordinates 

Science: Planning an investigation 

RE: Art about who God is 

Geography: Ordnance Survey maps 

Important Dates 
Wed 3rd Jul: Y6 Enterprise afternoon (2-3pm) 
Thur 4th Jul: Whole School Sports’ Afternoon (starting 12:45pm) PTA Raffle tickets on sale £1. 
Fri 5th Jul: Y4 swimming 
Wed 10th Jul: Class 4 Parent Showcase afternoon from 2pm to 3pm (please attend to support 
your child if possible) 
Mon 15th Jul: Summer 2 Project Homework deadline 

Stars of the Week 
The CHRISTIAN VALUE award for THANKFULNESS goes to Noemi who I am very thankful for, as 

her attitude and effort is always exemplary. 
The CURRICULUM award goes to Lewis and Jensen for excellent work when calculating percentages 

of amounts. 

Behaviour 
The children whose behaviour was Outstanding at least three times this week are: 

Alfie, Ethan, George G, Jensen, Lewis, George K, Lottie, Ollie, Jack, Libby, Bronti, Dylan, Cayden, 
Jaiden, Millie, Keinan, Harley, Logan, Holly, Daniel, Connor, Noemi, Jake, Jaidon 

  



Homework 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend. See you on Monday.  
Mr Bateman 


